January 28, 2022
Happy Friday Stober Families,

We have had an exciting week here at Stober! We had Science Matters here for our Science
Fair Kickoff! The students enjoyed the presentation and it definitely built momentum for our
upcoming Science Fair. Please read below for additional information regarding the Science Fair.
This week we also held our 3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade Spelling Bee. | could not be prouder of all of
the participants who all demonstrated such courage, effort and determination! | also would like
to congratulate 5th grader Rhett Wooley for placing 1st in our Bee!!

min :
January 28-Round 1 Enrollment Window closes
February 2-Round 2 Enrollment Window Opens
February 3-Kindergarten & 5th Grade Continuation Photos
February 9-PIE & PTA Meetings on Google Meet 6pm-8pm
February 14-Classroom Valentine’s Day Parties @ 2:15
February 15 & 17-Spring Parent-Teacher Conferences
February 16-Wheat Ridge Area Spelling Bee

A night out for books--Next Week-February 3rd--Limited Spots Available!

Coming up next week, please join us for Happy Hour at Meier Skis to raise money to buy books
for Stober! $35 per person - February 3, 5 - 8 PM. The first tour will start at 5:30! Happy Hour
drinks and light apps included. Buy your tickets today as attendance is limited to 50 people.
Visit and tour the Meier Ski Factory and see how their Handmade Skis from Colorado Trees are
made. Every paid ticket will get a branded pint glass!

100% of Ticket Sales will be donated directly to Stober to replace book bag books and other
classroom books.

This is an Adults Only event. Meier adheres to local city of Denver and State of Colorado
COVID regulations. Meier staff present at the event are fully vaccinated. The indoor capacity is
100+, so there will be ample space to spread out.

Stober Books Fundraiser(Click on the “Night out for Books” or “Books for Stober” buttons)

Stober Science Fair

We had a great Science Fair Kickoff this week and are gearing up for our fair on March 10th!!

If your student is interested in participating in the 2022 Science Fair, please register with the link
below. The Registration Deadline is February 11th.

Science Fair Registration Form



https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://meierskis.com/pages/craft-skiery__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!jJO22ygOpUenBZCALU0LMIpjAh6TSTevkCz3L615epK1WY0g0SkzNAvrQkYW41vO8NlWCPXucmQ$
https://stober-pta.memberhub.com/store
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/_tzEviOq06UuM_ct1TZF7Q**A/AAAAAQA*/RgRj1XsfP0RjaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZTBHTFhuc29IYlJSNmtNTnYxc01GcXdDMzlxWFBFZHVDQ1E3TEx2WnljVk5ERHNRL3ZpZXdmb3JtVwdzY2hvb2xtQgph8Z9H9GG54MH6Uhxhbm5lLmRpY29sYUBqZWZmY28uazEyLmNvLnVzWAQAAAAB__;fn5-!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!hFJcAbJEoFVFomIowm3lLr2Pp0v2tKW6pT2paab7V7BZVGh1FiVTmTkfSder6ADwn23FfiGVhaQ$

Attached is the Science Fair packet. All students participating in the Science Fair must
review the packet. It provides ideas about different types of projects as well as important
guidelines.

Science Fair Packet

Science Fair Flier

Please contact Andy Schultz with any questions!

Andy Schultz 970-402-5626/andyschultz45@outlook.com

Parent Teacher Conferences

Our Spring Parent-Teacher Conferences are coming up on Tuesday, February 15th and
Thursday, February 17th. Please be sure to visit the Sign Up Genius Link for your child’s
teacher in order to sign up for a conference time.

Parent Teacher Conference Sign-Ups

News from PTA:

STOBER SPIRIT CHALLENGE!!

We want to fill our neighborhood with Stober yard signs and car magnets so everyone knows
how much we § Stober.

1.Purchase a magnet and/or yard sign.

a.Pay Cash in office (Sorry! We can’t make change! But we’d love to keep the change!®)) or
use the QR code or link below.

2.Pick up item(s) in the front office in January-hopefully early next week!! Magnets available
today!!

3.The classroom with the most items purchased wins a prize.

https://stober-pta.memberhub.com/store

Save the date! 2022 STOBER GALA and SILENT AUCTION

Friday, April 29 at the Applewood Golf course

Memberships


https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/9u6PeQp60I3zXkjo0IL8dA**A/AAAAAQA*/RgRj1XsfP0RSaHR0cHM6Ly9kcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29tL2ZpbGUvZC8xMUF2aG0tUXVITllYaDk1T2VsTURFdDZkS2ZCNXh1S0Mvdmlldz91c3A9c2hhcmluZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYfGfR_RhueDB-lIcYW5uZS5kaWNvbGFAamVmZmNvLmsxMi5jby51c1gEAAAAAQ**A__;fn5-fn4!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!hFJcAbJEoFVFomIowm3lLr2Pp0v2tKW6pT2paab7V7BZVGh1FiVTmTkfSder6ADwn23FXsurvgw$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Mp9lsNKMVoc_O1u97q8lYA**A/AAAAAQA*/RgRj1XsfP0RgaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xNDBXTkd6M2xaWnc2a3pFWjRQdTJIMU43Rk9obDAtM3FtM0E3WHpsWjdSSS9lZGl0P3VzcD1zaGFyaW5nVwdzY2hvb2xtQgph8Z9H9GG54MH6Uhxhbm5lLmRpY29sYUBqZWZmY28uazEyLmNvLnVzWAQAAAAB__;fn5-!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!hFJcAbJEoFVFomIowm3lLr2Pp0v2tKW6pT2paab7V7BZVGh1FiVTmTkfSder6ADwn23FkA5uikI$
mailto:andyschultz45@outlook.com
https://stober.jeffcopublicschools.org/news/what_s_new/parent_teacher_conferences
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://stober-pta.memberhub.com/store__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!jJO22ygOpUenBZCALU0LMIpjAh6TSTevkCz3L615epK1WY0g0SkzNAvrQkYW41vO8NlW900cBi8$

We are eternally grateful to our amazing PTA for all of the support they provide to our school! So
many of the opportunities our students receive are because of our PTA's generosity. Please
consider joining PTA!

PTA Membership Flier

Have a wonderful weekend!
Thank you,
Anne DiCola


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1idbom6qbOriQh79Gwan9f2J__NZtBwThvrZ6w1wN3vY/edit?usp=sharing

